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MEC Mshengu’s Schools Functionality Program 2021 Back to School 
 
The KZN MEC for Education, the Honourable, Mr Kwazi Mshengu will visit schools tomorrow, 
Wednesday, 17 February 2021 to monitor school functionality 2021 Back to School. 
 
The following schools will be visited by the KZN MEC for Education, the Honourable, Mr Kwazi 
Mshengu: 
 
 
* 07H30 - Lubisana Primary School, iLembe District 
* 09H30 - Isandlwana Secondary School, King Cetshwayo District 
* 10H30 - Gingindlovu Primary School - King Cetshwayo District. 
 
 
The media is invited to cover the 2021 Back to School MEC’s School Functionality. 
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